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February 10, 2021 
 
Via e-mail to: geoff.morrison@capp.ca  
 
Geoff Morrison 
Manager British Columbia Operations 
Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers 
350 7 Ave SW #2100 
Calgary, AB T2P 3N9 
 
Dear Geoff Morrison, 
 
Re: Draft Plan to Review B.C. Methane Regulations 
 
On November 20, 2020, the BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) 
confirmed its intention to complete a review of its methane regulations in 2022.  
To facilitate the review, the attached draft review plan has been prepared. The 
Commission invites your organization to review it and welcomes written feedback 
on it by March 10, 2021. 

Please note that this letter and any feedback materials received will be made 
public by posting them to the Commission’s website. 

We look forward to working together with you to achieve the Government of 
B.C.’s methane emission reduction target of 45% by 2025. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sean Curry 
Vice President, Operational Policy & Environment 
BC Oil and Gas Commission 
 
Encl. 
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